
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Yukilei Sugimura 
Sent: 	 Monday, August 20, 2018 9:36 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Confirmation of Gladys Baisa as Director of Water Supply 
Attachments: 	 Baisa for Water Director, PEA-87.pdf 

From: Robert Nisonger <bnisonger@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 7:20 AM 
To: Mike White <Mike.White@mauicounty.us>; Robert Carroll <Robert.Carroll@mauicounty.us>; Stacy S. Crivello 
<Stacy.Crivello@mauicounty.us>; Alika A. Atay <Alika.Atay@mauicounty.us>; Elle Cochran 
<Elle.Cochran@mauicounty.us>; Donald S. Guzman <Donald.Guzman@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King 
<Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama <Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura 
<Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Confirmation of Gladys Baisa as Director of Water Supply 

Hello, 

Please find my letter supporting this confirmation attached. 

Thank you, 

Bob Nisonger 
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August 17, 2018 

Maui County Council 
Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture Committee 
Kalana 0 Maui Building, 8th floor 
200 S. High St. 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Committee Member, 

Thank you for reading this letter. I am writing in support of the confirmation of Gladys 
Baisa as Director of Water Supply. I have known Ms. Baisa for several years and, as an 
upcountry resident, have been impressed with the improvements in the department since 
taking over on short notice approximately two years ago. It is clear to me that retaining 
her services as permanent Director will facilitate the progress of the department's 
performance. 

In closing, I ask for your support for PEA-87, appointing Ms. Baisa as Director of Water 
Supply. 

Thank you, 

Robert Nisonger 
15950 Haleakala Highway 
Kula, HI 96790 
808-269-6636 

cc: Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair 
Stacy Crivello, Vice-Chair 
Alika Atay 
Robert Carroll 
Elle Cochran 
Don S. Guzman 
Riki Hokama 
Kelly T. King 
Mike White 
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